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To all our loyal followers…..  a cheery hello from the team here at Echium World. 
Welcome to our world! 
 
More than ever we are all looking forward to spring next year. Now is a good time to 
start planning and thinking positive about making our gardens spectacular and 
interesting for next season. 
 

 For those of you who have recently discovered gardening or for established 
gardeners it’s always exciting to try something new. Also to our past customers 
out there who are hooked and share our passion for growing amazing Echium, 
welcome back!  

The many Echium varieties we grow and supply help immensely 
to support the natural environment. Bees and other pollinators 
zoom in to feed on the pollen & nectar rich flowers. What a 
spectacle this is! It certainly rates as one of nature’s wonders 
throughout the summer months in gardens across the UK. 
 

Pre order Echium plants now for spring delivery online here 
 

                        Exciting news…… 
It’s been a tough year for many. Trying to operate through 

this turbulent year has been a challenge and like many other small 
businesses we have to adapt to survive. Therefore we have made the 
difficult decision to move from our beloved Echium Garden at Thoresby 
Park and begin another adventure in 2021. 
 
Through our commitment to protect, preserve and promote these amazing 
plants as holder of the National Collection of Echium we are delighted to 
be showcasing them at a spectacular new venue in 2021.  
 
From next April throughout the summer our National Collection of Echium will be on display in the beautiful 
garden at Renishaw Hall in Derbyshire. The garden is open to the public and plants will be on sale. We 
hope some of you may visit and we look forward to meeting you there. Visit the website in the New Year for 

more details here 
 

                        Talk, talk, talk….. want to listen to our story?  

We are now accepting bookings again for our talk ‘In the land of the Giants’ for autumn 2021. We’ve 
received many great reviews from past happy customers. It’s ideal for gardening groups, WI’s and other 
organisations and makes for an interesting insight into growing Echium and follows our journey over the 

last few years to present day. To discuss your requirements or to book a talk contact us here. 

 

Happy gardening… 
 
Remember any gardening is good for you.  It lifts our spirits and helps to improve 
our physical wellbeing and most of all provides us with an excuse to go outdoors 
to appreciate what nature has to offer in our own gardens and on our doorstep! 
 

Stay safe and wishing you all a healthy and happier New Year. 

 

Linda & Ray Heywood 
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